
Accounting of Public Records request I just made from the Law Division, this past Friday, 11 August 2017, and done by Lisa G. Wimberly, who is staff in the Law Division:



She sent me five (5) emails with attachments, as shown below. Here's the 1st one:



Here's the 2nd email:



Here's the 3rd email:



Here's the 4th email:



Here's the 5th and last email—and below that is the fee schedule – and other comments:





An accounting of what I got is as follows:

Lisa's 1st email: Ten (10) pages.

Lisa's 2nd email: Thirteen (13) pages.

Lisa's 3rd email: She included a duplicate, so only eighty-one (81) images were unique.

Lisa's 4th email had attachments which were identical to those of her second (2nd) email, above, and I should not be charged for duplicates.

Lisa's 5th & last email only had four (4) *.tif image attachments, but all of them were duplicates of attachments found in her 3rd email, above.
+
_______________________
Ten + Thirteen + Eighty-one
=equals= One-Hundred and Four (104) images that were not duplicates.

An accounting of what I would owe is as follows:
**  Search fee: None – since I provided the case number and style of the case. (-: I thank them for not charging me this, since I would 

not previously known this had they not told me. Good job! I appreciate honest neighbours!! :-)

**  First page: $2.oo
**  Next nineteen (19) pages:  19 x ($0.50) = $9.50
**  There were 104 pages, total, and 20 were accounted for above, so the remaining pages are 84 in total:  84 x ($0.25) = $21.oo

Costs incurred: $2.oo + $9.50 + $21.oo = $32.50

However, she charged me One-hundred and One dollars and seventy-five cents ($101.75) for this (see below).

That would imply a 381-page Records Request: $2.oo for first page, $9.50 for next nineteen pages, and 361 more pages at $0.25/each, adding 
another $90.25, which would add up to $101.75, as charged for this. I'm guessing it was an accident, but I was over-charged (see both images 
below, both what I was quoted, and a copy of my Credit Card receipt, which shows the charge, plus a small 2.1% service fee of $2.14

Thus, I was over-charged $69.25 –not counting the 2.1% service fee, the headache researching the details, and/or several days of near-
continuous research from then (early AM on Fri. 08-11-2017) until now (late PM on Tue. 08-15-2017) of time lost from work researching and 
documenting this. 

Alternatively, I paid for 381 pages, and got only 104, so, alternatively, I am owed 277 more pages, if I ended up needing more records.

Tuesday, 15 August 2017 Gordon Wayne Watts (LAKELAND, Fla., U.S.A.)






